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Join MJCBY For
STEP UP FOR ISRAEL PHASE II
Kick-Off Meeting 
Sunday August 5
th
 
7:30 pm at 
MJCBY
For the 
Viewing 
of 
“Israel Inside”
MJCBY has had an enthusiastic response to the CRC sponsored program Step Up for Israel in the past year.
Step Up for Israel is designed to help us, together and as individual citizens, feel competent in understanding and reacting to assaults on Israel’s legitimacy.
We are now preparing Phase Two of the program for the coming year…To review and strengthen what we have learned. To choose the ways we will become advocates for Israel 
in our community in the coming year
We seek your opinions and your participation!
RSVP to Gerry 
Gross
 
by August 3:
973-538-9292 or email to: 
mailto:execdir@mjcby.org
In anticipation of making a d
ifference for Israel this year- 
Step Up for Israel Co-Chairs
Bert & Rachel Rosenheck 
Allyson Gall
)                      [image: ]                                             


Please join us for our initial planning session. 

We will…View and discuss a new and provocative short movie, “Israel Inside”, hosted by Tal Ben Shachar, who pioneered the idea of Positive Psychology at Harvard, and is now an advocate for Israel. 



Select the Israel advocacy programs we would like to participate in for the coming year.
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